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BULLETIN #1 

April 15, 2025 

Revisions to the 2025 SRDP Full Application 

The 2025 SRDP Full Application, page 8, has been updated as follows: 

1. Line item 14, Consultant For Developer Experience, has been “blacked out” for
the SRDP funding column. Consultant for Developer Experience expenses should
come out of the Developer Fee in the Final Draw or be paid for with a non-SC
Housing funding source.

2. Line Item 40, Developer Fees – This will calculate a straight $30,000 x Total # of
Units, not subtracting Line Item 14, Consultant For Developer Experience, as in
the previous version. The Developer will pay the consultant from their
Developer Fee at Final Draw or from a non-SC Housing funding source

3. The revision date of 4/11/2025 has been added to the bottom of each page of
the application.

Please be sure to use the updated application for your 2025 SRDP Full Application 
submission.  

Please email CommunityDevelopmentPrograms@schousing.com if you have any questions. 


